

January 8, 2017

Pursuant to a call by the President, the School Board of the Kenosha Unified School District has scheduled a special school board meeting on Thursday, February 23, 2017, at 6:00 P.M. in the ESC Boardroom located at 3600-52nd Street, Kenosha. The purpose of this meeting is for:

- Views and comments by the public
- WASB Facilitation How to use data to guide decision-making
- WASB Facilitation How to improve board connectivity with the community

Dr. Sue Savaglio-Jarvis Superintendent of Schools









